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IPA Colombia Presents Tablet-Based
Financial Education Preliminary Results

On June 14th, Fundación Capital, in collaboration with Citi Fundation and the Colombian
Social Prosperity Department, organized a Financial Inclusion Digital event in Bogotá,
Colombia. The event gathered experts from the public and private sector across Latin
America to share their experience with LISTA, a financial inclusion initiative designed by
Fundación Capital that is being evaluated by IPA. At the event, Matthew Bird, Principal
Investigator of the project, presented the preliminary results of the study in Colombia.
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